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HAPPY NEW YEAR 

The new year is a time to reflect on the old year and look forward to the challenges of the new year, but in 

truth my hope is not in the new year, but my hope is the One who makes everything new. I pray also He will 

meet all your needs. I want to thank all my supporters both financially and prayerfully for the past year and 

look forward to having contact with you in 2024. 

CHRISTMAS FOOD BASKETS & GIFTS 

This December we were able to distribute 20 food baskets to families in need, and each member of our Youth 

Team. Thank you to everyone who helped to make this possible. Here are just some of the photos taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Jeff Mills Serving the People in Guatemala 



CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS GIFTS 

For the children of the church this was their highlight of the year -the presenting of Christmas gifts made 

possible by you, my supporters. It was a very emotional time to see the children’s eyes light up being 

presented with their gifts. We told them not to open their presents until we had taken a group photo of the 

children but I had to smile as I saw some children who just could not wait! 

 

 

EVANGELISM 

Our newly planted church, “Dios de Remnant” was involved in an evangelistic outreach in a very poor area of 

Antigua. They met in a wooded area where Pastor Manuel shared the gospel followed by worship songs. 

People living nearby came out of curiosity and later participated in the Sunday service where some of them 

accepted Christ as their Lord and Saviour.  Doesn’t that make your heart warm? 

                        Sharing the Gospel                                                  Dios de Remnant Service           



HEALTH 

As from the above photos you can see I am still in a wheelchair as I find it painful to walk on my right foot 

which has been affected by damaged nerves in my back.  To make matters worse I now have an incisional 

hernia which will be operated on this month. The time is short, and the devil is throwing everything at me, 

but he is a loser as I will not allow him to dictate my mood. I would be grateful for your prayers. 

PRAYERS 

1. For my operation. 

2. For my overall health. 

3. For my Support in Finances and Prayer. 

4. Pastor Juan Carlos’ medicine. 

 

Jeff Mills Globe Mission Missionary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UK Donations 

Globe UK 

Bank of Scotland, Sort Code: 80-06-55 

Account Number: 00382152 

Payable to: Globe UK (With a note for Mills)  

Offices: Globe UK, 13 Whinhill, Dunfermline, Fife 

KY11 4YZ, Scotland. 

Tel: 01383-739537 (+44-1383-739537) 

Mail: office@globe-uk.org   www.globe-uk.org 

Donations can be made online by 

Credit/Debit Card or PayPal by clicking 

on www.globe-uk.org or logo above 

USA Donations 

Make check out to: 

“Globe International” 

And earmark it: 

“For GE-J Mills, and mail to: 

Globe International 

PO Box 3040, Pensacola 

FL 32516-3040 

mailto:office@globe-uk.org
http://www.globe-uk.org/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=7TEDK93LYRW8U&source=url

